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Stay connected!  Find us on Facebook @ Paul Banks Elementary PTA or 

Email us at paulbankspta@gmail.com  

 
 

Board Members: 
President:  Amanda Barth 
Vice President:  Mandy Clyde 
Treasurer:  Melissa Bunker 
Secretary:  Kesha Etzwiler 

 

 
 

 
  
 

 
   Mark your Calendars!   

February 14th from 1-4 in the Paul Banks Gym   

Upcoming Dates to 
Remember! 

 
1/30 – MOVIE NIGHT 
2/5-6th – Book Fair ! 
Volunteers Needed 

2/9 – Winter After School 
Programs start! 

2/14 – WINTER CARNIVAL 
from 1-4 

Volunteers Needed 
2/17 – Next PTA Meeting 
 

Healthy Snacks! 
Don’t forget!  If you provide a healthy Birthday 

treat for your child’s class to submit your entry to 
the PTA email above.  Gift card awarded to the 

monthly winner to be drawn randomly.   
Keep sending in those Box Tops! 

Mrs. Greiner’s class has been the big winner for 

the last few months!  Keep up the good work! 

                   

After School Programs start February 9
th

! 

Get excited for Zumba, Gymnastics, and Cooking… oh my!! 
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